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The Workshop was conducted to Self Help Group members of Angallu Mahila Samakhya members. In 

the inaugural session Dr. Rama Kumar, Vice Principal Academics, Dr. Pradeep Kumar, Head, 

Department of Management Studies, Prof. Rama Prasad Rao, Dean IIIC were present. The session was 

handled by Dr. Mohd Mujahed Ali, and 60 participants have attended the program. 

 

The theme of the workshop was financial education for Self Help Groups. As it is believed that 

“Educated Investor is a Protected Investor” And “Informed Investor is Empowered Investor”. 

 

Financial education is increasingly important, and not just for investors. It is becoming essential for the 

average family trying to decide how to balance its budget, buy a home, fund the children’s education 

and ensure an income when the parents retire. As life expectancy is increasing, the pension question is 

particularly important as individuals will be enjoying longer periods of retirement. Individuals will not 

be able to choose the right savings or investments for themselves, and may be at risk of fraud, if they 

are not financially literate. But if individuals do become financially educated, they will be more likely 

to save and to challenge financial service providers to develop products that truly respond to their needs, 

and that should have positive effects on both investment levels and economic growth. 
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